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It's that time again–back to school! Start your school year off right and 
go through our recommended .Beginning-of-Year Procedures

Are you still getting used to the makeover interface? Be sure to check 
out our  to watch the makeover training videos.Youtube playlists

You can also sign up for free webinars at , andgoalexandria.com/training  
purchase a personalized training—email sales@goalexandria.com or giv
e us a call to arrange it!

Pasha is not ready to wake up for 
school yet. 

Remember, our Customer Support is available to help! Give us a call (1.800.347.4942) or shoot us an 
email ( ).support@companioncorp.com

Looking for a Single-Sign-On solution? Alexandria now offers Google SSO! Google SSO is perfect for schools and districts 
already using Google. Contact our Sales Team if you're interested in adding it to your library! 

Want easier patron management? Ask us about  at .GG4L sales@goalexandria.com
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